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Trever M. Fulton

From: diane jewkes <lennyjewkes@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 2:26 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: SB87

Dear Chairman Birch and members of the Senate Resources Committee, 
 
Please put this email in the document packet for the hearing on SB87.   
 
We are 50yr voting residents of Alaska and support SB87. 
 
Leonard and Diane Jewkes 
1891 Blackburn Way  
North Pole, AK 99705 
908-388-7533 
 
 


